
Investigation  underway  after
36-year-old  man  attacked  in
Pilrig Park

A  police  investigation  has  been
launched  after  a  36-year-old  man
was attacked in Pilrig Park. 
The incident took place at around 7pm last night Wednesday 12
June 2024. 

The area was cordoned off and locals reported a significant
police presence. 

Officers  said  that  the  man  was  taken  to  hospital  for
treatment. His condition has not been released at this time. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Around 7pm on Wednesday,
12 June, 2024, we were called to a report of a 36-year-old man
assaulted in Pilrig Park, Edinburgh. 

“He  was  taken  to  the  Royal  Infirmary  of  Edinburgh  for
treatment.  

“Enquiries  are  at  an  early  stage  to  establish  the  exact
circumstances surrounding this incident.” 
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